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Industries Back EPA Groundwater Permitting Guide
But Seek More Clarity
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An InsideEPA article, “Industries Back EPA Groundwater Permitting Guide
But Seek More Clarity,” includes quotes from the Federal Water Quality
Coalition (FWQC) and Federal StormWater Association (FSWA) that were
drafted by Fred Andes and Jeff Longsworth, who lead those coalitions
respectively.
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